TENNIS NEWSLETTER

October 21, 2024

To those who made it back from the north welcome and to those
who made it through the hot stormy summer here, congrats.

The fall season is currently underway as we have nine teams
competing this fall as well as men's drop in Tuesday, Thursday,
and Saturday which goes from 8:00 am-9:30 am. The team
schedule for this week is: Mon- 3.5 women, Wed- 3.0 women, Fri-
2.5 men. All matches begin at 1:00 pm and the teams would love
| your continued support. After 3 days of maintenance, the courts
look fantastic and will be at their best.

Our first doubles social with optional dinner is November 8 at
4:00 pm. Also in November, we have our annual Meet and Greet
on the 14th. You can sign up online through Chelsea. These events
are a great opportunity to meet new friends or to reconnect with
existing members.

Tip of the week: to start the season off | would recommend a new
string job,.new grip, and new shoes. Treat yourself to these

upgrades and | can guarantee you will appreciate it.

If you want to sharpen up yourskills you can contact me for either
a private lesson ( $80) or a clinic (4 people is $20 per).

See you on the courts, Mike Barnes (Tennis Pro).




